
Signing Ceremony for “the Project for the Improvement of Equipment for Road 
Maintenance in Addis Ababa City” 

On 16 December 2019, a signing ceremony for a Japanese grant for “the Project 
for the Improvement of Equipment for Road Maintenance in Addis Ababa City” was 
held between H.E. Mr. Matsunaga Daisuke, Ambassador of Japan to Ethiopia, and 
H.E. Mr. Ahmed Shide, Minister of Finance, in Addis Ababa. The grant is worth 
approximately USD 13 million.  

This project aims to improve road maintenance and conditions, contribute to 
economic activity, and expand access to the social services of Addis Ababa through 
providing road repair equipment (Asphalt Mixer, Road Stabilizer, etc.) in the capital 
of Ethiopia.  

Eng. Moges Tibebu, Director General, Addis Ababa City Roads Authority, also 
attended the ceremony. 
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